
08/09/2021 

MR David Orr 
11 Ashworth AVE 
Belrose NSW 2085 
dave.orr99@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0393 - 28 Lockwood Avenue BELROSE NSW 2085

I do not believe that the traffic conditions on Glen St have been properly considered in this 
application. Whilst it is quieter now due to COVID when it returns to normal there is not enough 
space on Glen St for all of the traffic and parking including buses - and this development will 
significantly increase the number of cars moving along that road. In additional to that the type 
of development being proposed does not suit the area and is still over the height restriction. 
Please reject the current submission based on the above.

Sent: 8/09/2021 8:06:56 PM
Subject: Online Submission


